

TFC Steering Committee Meeting Minutes

(Send to: tf-openci-triage@lists.trustedfirmware.org)

Attendees: Karen, Matt, Olivier, Joanna, Ben, Sufyan, Shebu, Anton, Shaun

March 25, 2025

Minutes

- Infrastructure (FVPs in Tux)
 - TF-A
 - The TF-A jobs were broken in Jenkins
 - Action - Ben to create a new ticket for this issue
 - [\[TFC-402\] Adding the MISRA \(Mandated, Recommend, Advisory\) report run on the tf-a-eclair-delta job - Jira](#)
 - In Progress
 - Arthur made a comment yesterday, and Joanna is to respond
 - [\[TFC-629\] TFC: Minor issues with LTS triage script, also edit the receiver list - Jira](#)
 - In Progress
 - Low priority, so Arthur isn't working on it as he's tending to other higher priority tickets
 - [\[TFC-735\] TF-A CI windows builder \(often\) does not start - Jira](#)
 - In Progress
 - Karen asked Kelley to provide an update on ticket status
 - TF-M (Anton/Matt)
 - No new issues to report this week
 - [\[TFC-724\] TF-M: Update the version of the STM32 Cube Programmer - Jira](#)
 - In Progress
 - Arthur said that the ST engineer is ST engineer mentioned there is no flash erase issue with STM32Cube Program v2.17.

however, he suggested an upgrade to v2.19 which he's working on now

- **Action** - Karen to follow up with ST to see if they can give us a date when the release will take place
- [\[TFC-738\] Add new auto-reviewer for TF-M project - Jira](#)
 - In Progress
 - Karen asked Anton if he saw Kelley's comment from last week
 - **Action** - Anton to take a look at the comments and let us know if the ticket can be closed
- [\[TFC-731\] Investigate eRPC testing in LAVA - Jira](#)
 - Blocker
 - To be assigned to Ben's team
- Ben
 - There was some downtime last week, but it's all good now
 - No planned upgrades due to transition to OpenCI
- Sufyan
 - How does the TF-A and TF-M teams feel about going live this week?
 - Based on the results of UAT, it seems the functionality is pretty good
 - Have some performance issues to work through for TF-A/TF-M
 - Shebu thought it was decided last week that Go Live was scheduled for the end of March
 - Don't forget it's also release season for TF-A/TF-M
 - Will release testing prevent Go Live?
 - Matt mentioned that in TF-M, there is a static job that is taking longer than it should and the load testing has to continue this week
 - Shebu also mentioned there's no benefit to rush UAT and Go Live this week
 - Anton mentioned that TF-M has a back-up so they can try to Go Live this week, if required
 - It was decided to see where we are overall at our next meeting on April 1
 - The teams will do a deep dive in our weekly meeting tomorrow (Wednesday)